
Full Bridge Closure 
October 6th – October 31st 

 Monday – Friday
 11:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m.

Traffic will return to its original configuration after work hours.

On Monday, October 6th and intermittently through Friday, October 31st the New York City 
Department of Transportation Division of Bridges will continue repairs on the Borden Avenue 
Bridge over Newtown Creek. Full bridge closure will be required between 11:00 p.m. and 5:00 
a.m. (early morning). See next page for traffic detour.

 All Vehicular,  and pedestrian will be diverted to adjacent bridges over the Newtown Creek.

Important Notice

Maritza Cortaza from the office of Community Affairs is available to provide information about this project at 
(212) 839-6302 or mcortaza@dot.nyc.gov. For all NYC non-emergency services, including inquiries regarding 
NYCDOT construction projects, dial 311. 
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FULL CLOSURE 

Eastbound 
• From Borden avenue make a left onto 

27th Street continue Hunters Point 
Avenue, then turn right onto  Hunters 
Point avenue.  

• From Hunters Point Avenue, turn 
right onto 30th Street. 

• Return to Borden Avenue turn left . 

FULL CLOSURE 

Westbound  
• From Borden Avenue, turn right  onto 

30th Place continue to Hunter Point 
Avenue. 

• turn left onto Hunter’s Point Avenue.

• Continue 27th  Street turn left to 
return to Borden Avenue . 
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